Welcome to Our Class!                                   
Bessemer City High School
Physical Science and Environmental Science 
2023-2024
Dear Parent or Guardian,
I am so excited to welcome your child into my classroom this year! It is a pleasure to have your child in our class. To start the year off right and have a great, positive experience, I am attaching a copy of the course syllabus. It explains our class expectations, required materials, and contact information.
Having open lines of communication between the student, parents, teachers, and guardians is essential in creating a positive learning environment. When we work together, we can establish and promote an educational space that is conducive to learning. I look forward to working with you and your child this year to make this a success.
You may contact me at any time if you have questions or situations that you would like to discuss. I generally respond within one to two days to ensure timely communication. I will also send out additional communication throughout the year. If any contact information to reach your changes, please let me know so that I can update my records. I look forward to building a positive relationship with you and your child.
I will work hard to provide your child with the best education that I am capable of giving and provide lifelong memories and experiences that they can reflect on as they move forward in life and in the future.
Zeinab Zoghaib
Science Teacher


